
Good morning, 
 
I'm writing to ask you to support HB 4075. Coyote killing contests are cruel and unnecessary and have 
already been banned in 5 states including California, Vermont, New Mexico, Arizona, and 

Massachusetts. Let's make Oregon next. We can and should do better for the wildlife we share this 
state with. 
 
Best, 
 
Alyson Berman 
2737 NW Upshur St. #122 
Portland OR, 97210 


